
Governance of not for profit organisations comes at personal cost to thousands of dedicated 
people working together for a common goal. That is to build their organisations ensuring they meet 
regulatory and community expectations. Along with ACMA and CBF the ACNC is integral to their 
organisations success. Ensuring that organisations such as our Community Radio Station is backed up 
by correct procedures that have the potency to remove areas under their control that no longer 
meet the agreed guidelines. 

I personally commend the ACNC for their ongoing support and look forward to working with 
them in future dealings. 
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